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25.9.19 Multi Skills Festival @ Camelford
Primary Years 1 -6

Dear Parents

All children in Years 1 — 6 have been invited to take part in a Multi-Skills Festival to
be held at Camelford Primary School on Wednesday 25th September 2019. Children
from St Breward, St Teath, Tintagel, Delabole and of course Camelford will all be
taking part and so it promises to be quite an event!

We will transport the children by coach, leaving school after lunch, at 12.45 pm. The
festival finishes at 2.45 pm and we do ask that you make arrangements to collect
your child(ren) from the Primary School. Otterham children will be walked under
cover to where the Sports Centre Car Park is.

Children will need to wear their PE Kit to school (a reminder will be given to children
to take kit home on Tuesday), including trainers, have plenty to drink and a
waterporoof coat in case of light showers.

If your child is signed up to Lego Club, please feel free to return them to school to
take part.

So that we can book the appropriate sized coach, please confirm your child's
participation below by noon tomorrow, Friday 20th September 2019. There is no cost
for this event.

Kind regards
Helen Ward

| give permission for my child to take part in the Multi-Skills Festival @
Camelford Primary on 25.9.19
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[J Yes L[] No

https://schooiwork.space/Forms/Print?estab=9082617&id=2518334012852379680&i... 23/09/2019




